
   Mass Intentions 

SATURDAY JANUARY 7TH 
 8:00 AM HELEN CENTORECELLI 
    (THE FAMILY) 
 5:00 PM NICHOLAS A. MARINO 
    (THE FAMILY) 
SUNDAY JANUARY 8TH 

  8:00 AM PEOPLE OF THE PARISH 
  9:30 AM PEARL M. FISCHER 
     (LINDA & ERIC SPACE) 
 11:00 AM VIOLA MUELLER 
     (THE PEVARNIK FAMILY) 
 

MONDAY 
 8:00 AM ANA FELIZA URREGD 
    (JENNIFER DURSO) 
TUESDAY  
 8:00 AM FRANK & VIVIENNE ALFIERI 
WEDNESDAY  
 8:00 AM MICHAEL WENNING 
    (THE FAMILY) 
THURSDAY  
 8:00 AM THOMAS RAUTH 
    (GLENN & ANITA SCHWEIZER) 
FRIDAY 
 8:00 AM MARY WILSON 
 

SATURDAY JANUARY 14TH 
 8:00 AM PEOPLE OF THE PARISH 
 5:00 PM LOU PETTENGER 
    (ERIC & LINDA SPACE) 
SUNDAY JANUARY 15TH 
  8:00 AM MADELINE SWISS 
     (DEAN & MADELINE SANFILIPPO) 
  9:30 AM CHRISTINE MCLAREN 
     (GREG & SHEILA HUNTER) 
 11:00 AM DICK BURCHFIELD 
     (THE FAMILY) 
 

       MEMORIALS 
The week of January 8th 
the Sanctuary Lamp burns for: 

            All Souls In Purgatory  

Epiphany of the Lord January 8th 

Please remember in your 

prayers 

Geraldine Czarkowski, Monica Carrico,  
 Hap Rowan, Sue Geimer, Patricia Poole, 
 Carmen Sanchez, Patricia Fiss, Clarence 
 Roberts, Joe Foster, Susanne Fernicola,   
 Lisa Dorans, William Pagano, Molly 
 Russo, Ellen Nowicki, Helene Ventrudo, 
 Joseph Mayers, Nancy Suglia, 
  John Crisman, Margaret Johnson, Sonny 
 Mastrelli, Stacey Moore, Philip Baccari, 
 Marilyn Vesper, Sue Bartsch, Josephine 
 Steinke 

 ALTAR FLOWERS MEMORIALS 
The week of January 8th the Altar Flowers are 
presented for: 
      Edmund J. Zukowski 
      Tom & Tess Kinney 

Jan. 14th & Jan.15th 

  5:00 PM Pat Pfeil 

  8:00 AM Tom Lapinski 

  9:30 AM Tom Hudak 

 11:00 AM John Iacopelli 

Altar Server Schedule 

Jan. 14th & Jan 15th 

  5:00 PM Nico Albanese 

  8:00 AM Xavier Munoz 

  9:30 AM Brian O’Connor 

11:00 AM Maddie & Pat 

      Kelleher 

  Weekly Collection 

Sunday Collection 12/31 & 1/1 $3,792 
Diocesan Assessment   $1,363 
Total     $5,155 
Estimated Weekly Expense  $6,500 
Shortage    $1,345 

 
*If you are not already doing so, please use your envelopes 
each week. Only contributions in your numbered envelope are 
recorded for documentation required by the IRS.  

Jan. 7th & Jan. 8th 

  5:00 PM Bob Mayer 

  8:00 AM John McDermott 

  9:30 AM Debbie Carter 

 11:00 AM Lorri Opitz 

Jan. 7th & Jan 8th 

  5:00 PM Samantha Price 

  8:00 AM Chris Pirrello 

  9:30 AM Matthew & 

                 Paul Corazza 

11:00 AM Andrew Opitz  



From the Desk of Father Ed: 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
This weekend we celebrate the Solemnity of The Epiphany of The Lord.  In MatthewΩs Gospel we hear of the 
Magi, these three wise men, who came from the east and were following the star that led them to the 
newborn King of the Jews.  ά²ƘŜƴ ǘƘŜ YƛƴƎ ƻŦ IŜŀǾŜƴ ǿŀǎ ōƻǊƴΣ ǘƘŜ ƘŜŀǾŜƴǎ ƪƴŜǿ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŜ ǿŀǎ DƻŘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ 
ǘƘŜȅ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜƭȅ ǎŜƴǘ ŦƻǊǘƘ ŀ ǎǘŀǊΧέ (Saint Gregory the Great).  On their journey they first encountered 
another king, the wicked and evil King Herod.  Herod told the magi that he too wanted to find the newborn 
King of the Jews so that he also could do him homage.  We know that King Herod wanted to find the Christ 
Child but not because he wanted to give him homage but rather he wanted to kill the child who was a threat 
to HerodΩs power.   
 
This weekend the Church invites us to reflect on the magi, these three wise men who traveled a great 
distance and followed a star.  Their hope was to find the newborn King and to present him with gifts of gold, 
frankincense, and myrrh.  The magi represent the gentiles and all the nations coming to encounter 
Christ.  King Herod represents the kings of the earth yet the magi did not end their journey with Herod rather 
they continued to find the King of kings and the Lord of lords, the Christ Child.  Jesus is the only one that can 
fulfill our deepest desires...The One who is the Way, the Truth, and the Life...The One who takes away our 
sins, reveals the Father and opens Paradise for us.   
 
As our Christmas Season draws to its end we are invited to reflect on the magi who traveled a great distance, 
followed a star and encountered the Christ Child.  They did him homage and presented him with gifts.  How 
blessed we are...we donΩt have to travel great distances to encounter Christ and we donΩt have to present 
him with gifts.  The gifts he desires most is that we believe in Him and love Him in return.  Every time we 
celebrate the Holy Mass we encounter our Lord in the Eucharist, His true presence.   He gives us the greatest 
gift, the gift of His very self in the Holy Eucharist.   
 
Our Lady Queen of Peace, pray for us, 
Father Ed, 
Administrator 
 

Parish Life: 

 

A special thanks to the Hautau family for once again donating the beautiful Christmas flowers that decorated 
our sanctuary.  Many thanks to all the parishioners who were so generous this year in their Christmas 
collection envelope.  And thank you for your Christmas cards and gifts...May God continue to bless you and 
our parish.   
 
The Knights of Columbus are sponsoring our annual bus trip to Washington DC for the March for Life.  Please 
consider joining us for this one day pilgrimage to our NationΩs Capital on Friday, January 27.  We will be 
celebrating Mass in the church at 5:30 am and the bus will pick us up at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church at 
6:00 am.  We hope to arrive back at the parish around 10:00 pm.   Come join us and give witness to the 
dignity of human life especially the most vulnerable, the unborn child.   Every child in the womb needs to be 
protected and given equal rights, the most basic of all human rights, the right to life!  Call the office to sign 
up. 



  Calendar Events 
1/8 Sunday 
 Coffee andΧ after all Masses 
 Catholic Teens 6:00 p.m.–уΥлл p.m. 
1/9 Monday 
  Eucharistic Adoration /Benediction 7:30 p.m. 
1/11 Wednesday  
 Mommy & Me 9:30-11:30 a.m. 
 Fundraising Committee 6:00 p.m. 
1/12 Thursday 
 Mass at the Bentley 9:30 a.m. 
1/15 Sunday 
 Catholic Teens 6:00 p.m.–уΥлл p.m. 
1/16 Monday 
 Office Closed 
 No Eucharistic Adoration /Benediction  
1/18 Wednesday  
 Mommy & Me 9:30-11:30 a.m. 
 Parish Outreach Committee 6:00 p.m. 
1/19 Thursday 
 Mass at the Bentley 9:30 a.m. 
 Healing Mass 7:30 p.m. 
1/21 Saturday 
 Religious Education 8:30 a.m.-10:30 a.m. 
 Gifts From Holy Land Sale after all Masses 
1/22 Sunday 
 Gifts From Holy Land Sale after all Masses 
 Catholic Teens 6:00 p.m.–уΥлл p.m. 
1/23 Monday 
  Eucharistic Adoration /Benediction 7:30 p.m. 
1/25 Wednesday  
 Mommy & Me 9:30-11:30 a.m. 
1/26 Thursday 
 Mass at the Bentley 9:30 a.m. 
1/27 Friday 
 March For Life Bus Trip Mass 5:30 a.m. Bus 
 Departs at 6:00 a.m. 

March For Life  
²ŀǎƘƛƴƎǘƻƴΣ 5Φ/Φ 

Friday, January 27, 2017 
Come & Join us for our annual Bus 

Trip to give witness to the Beauty of Life. 
The Knights of Columbus are sponsoring our 
trip.  The cost is only $25.00.  Children 12 & 
Under are free.  Call the office for more 
information & to sign up.  Mass at 5:30 a.m.-
bus departs 6:00 a.m.  

Parish Pilgrimage to Canada 
Monday June26th- Friday June 30th 

 

We will leave Monday morning from Our 
Lady Queen of Peace Parish by bus and 
arrive in Three Rivers, Canada.  We will be 
staying at The Shrine of Our Lady of The 
Cape for 4 nights.  The Pilgrimage will 
include a day trip to Montreal & St. 

JosephΩs Oratory along with a stop in Quebec City and The 
Basilica of St. Ann de Beaupre. 

Ϸртр  ǇŜǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ όŘƻǳōƭŜ ƻŎŎǳǇŀƴŎȅύ 
Ϸсфл  ǇŜǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ όǎƛƴƎƭŜ ƻŎŎǳǇŀƴŎȅύ 

!ƭƭ ƳŜŀƭǎ ƛƴ /ŀƴŀŘŀΣ ƘƻǘŜƭ ǊƻƻƳΣϧ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ 
ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘΦ  

.ǊƻŎƘǳǊŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōŀŎƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 
tƛƭƎǊƛƳŀƎŜ /ƘŀǇƭŀƛƴǎΥ CŀǘƘŜǊ 9Ř ϧ CŀǘƘŜǊ .Ǌƛŀƴ  

 

Come & join us this summer for Our Parish Pilgrimage to 
Canada.  (You will need a passport). 

Rose Sale 
The Knights of Columbus will be conducting their 
Annual Right to Life Fundraiser  after all the 
Masses the weekend of January 7 & 8, 2017. 

      RachelΩs Vineyard 
RachelΩs Vineyard is a safe place to renew, 
rebuild, and redeem hearts broken by 
abortion. Weekend retreats offer a 
supportive, confidential, and non-

judgmental environment where women and men can 
express, release, and reconcile painful post-abortive 
emotions and begin the process of restoration, renewal, 
and healing. A RachelΩs Vineyard Retreat will be held from 
Friday evening, January 27 through Sunday afternoon, 
January 29, 2017 in the Stirling area.  

To register or for more information, contact Marie at 973-
377-1004, Ext. 425.  

All calls will be held in strictest confidence.  

Dates To Remember 

3/1 Wednesday-Ash Wednesday-Lent Begins 

3/3 Friday-3/4 Saturday-Lenten 24 Hour Adoration 

3/26 Sunday-3/29 Wednesday-Parish Mission:  

 άThe TriumphέΤ Father David W. Gunter, MIC 

4/20 Thursday-Confirmation 7:30 p.m. 

5/6 Saturday First Holy Eucharist 11:00 a.m. 

5/14 Sunday-Diocesan May Crowning 3:00 p.m. 

       Mommy & Me  

Our Parish has formed a new Mommy & Me 
weekly program that meets in the Parish 
Hall: 

Wednesday mornings 9:30 am –ммΥлл am  

Mommy & Me is designed to bring together mothers 
and children, ranging in ages from newborn to school 
age. For more information please call Jenn at the office 

         Thank You 

Project Self Sufficiency offers its sincere 

thanks for your kindness and generosity, 

and for making  this another joyous 

Christmas for local families. 



    Music Ministry 

¶ Children's Choir  rehearsals are on Sunday 
after the 9:30 AM Mass.    

¶ The Adult Choir rehearsals are on Sunday after the 
11:00 AM Mass.    

If anyone is interested in joining the Adult or ChildrenΩs 
Choir please see Margaret, our Music Director, after Mass. 
Come & Share your talent in the house of God 
 

      Healing Mass  

The Mass will be celebrated in the 
Church on: 

Thursday, January 19th  
                    at 7:30 pm  

The healing service will take place immediately after 
Mass; Father Ed will be celebrating the Mass.  Come with 
expectant faith and join us, and experience the LordΩs 
healing power.  

       Religious Education  

Inclement Weather 

 

Program closures will be posted on our website at 

www.olqpbranchville.org by 7:00 am the day of class. 

 Parish Cruise 
Sponsored by the Fundraising Committee 

   Bermuda Cruise on Royal Caribbean                                 
 Anthem of the Seas, 

April 29---May 6, 2017, 

 departs from Cape Liberty, NJ. 

For additional Information and reservations contact: 

Debbie Switulavich---
dswit@uniglobetravelpartners.com 

973-810-8025/Toll Free 888-810-8029 

       Parish Outreach 

ά²ƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ȅƻǳ ŘƛŘ ŦƻǊ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ 
ƭŜŀǎǘ ōǊƻǘƘŜǊǎ ƻŦ ƳƛƴŜΣ ȅƻǳ ŘƛŘ ŦƻǊ 
ƳŜΦέ όaǘ нрΥплύ 

Our Parish has a new ministry called Parish Outreach.  
The ministry consists of a prayer group that meets 
monthly and focuses on visiting the needy in their 
homes.  If you would like to be part of this ministry or 
need more information please call the office at 973-
948-3185.  Our next monthly meeting will be on 
Wednesday, January 18 at 6:00 pm. 

SHOP-RITE, WEIS & OTHER 
GIFT CARDS  

 
Cards in $25, $50 & $100 

denominations are available after all Masses in the 
Parish Hall.  Order forms available at the rear of the 
church for Christmas gift cards 

    Food Pantry 
 

Items needed for the food pantry are the 
following: 

 pasta, spaghetti sauce, canned meats, 
peanut butter and jelly, drinks, snacks,  

     soaps/shampoos. 

 Our food pantry now serves over 50 local families  Thank 
you for your continued support  and generosity.  The hours 
for the Food Pantry are Mondays 12:00 pm—нΥлл pm.  We 
are closed on Holidays and for bad weather.   

Olivewood Sale 
 Handcrafted from the Holy Land  

A Traditional Art & Livelihood for Holy Land Christians  
January 21st and 22nd 

in the Parish Hall  

The handicrafts trade evolved as a cultural 
tradition of Christians in the Holy Land for many 
centuries. This indigenous form of art has since 
become an industry of great importance to the 
local people of the Holy Land who rely on it for 
livelihood, and to Christian pilgrims from all 
around the world whose holy pilgrimage can be 

memorialized for a lifetime in cherished olive wood or 
mother of pearl souvenirs. The olive wood carving market 
is the major source of income in the Bethlehem area. More 
than 65 percent of the income of the community in 
Bethlehem comes from this work.  
In recent years, however, the holy crafts trade has suffered 
many hardships due to social and economical pressures. 
Because of a sharp fall in tourism and also as a result of 
diminishing numbers of craftsmen who leave their 
traditional trade and emigrate due to the difficult 
conditions in their homeland, the Holy Land handicraft 
market is facing serious danger, and so is the Christian 
community in the Land. Sixty five years ago the Christians 
represented more than 28% of the total population in the 
Holy Land, today they are less than 1.5%.The loss of 
Christians in the land of ChristianityΩs birth will represent a 
tragedy of immeasurable proportions for the billions of 
Christians worldwide.  

Thank you for your vital support for a Christian tradition 
and in protecting this very important culture and industry.  

 Cursillo FriendshipΩs Group 

Cursillo Friendship Group meets the third 
Monday of each month at 6:00 pm in the hall.  

Please contact Barbara Bayles at 973-886-1809 for 
more information. 
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